The following comment was received at 4:38 p.m. on August 14, 2017; however, it is being
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From: James Woolly

To: Treece, Tricia
Subject: Email-from-Air-Regional-Haze-Webpage
Date: Monday, August 14, 2017 4:38:43 PM

To ADEQ. | object, strongly, to the current approach to reducing NOx emissions from
the power plants that affect Arkansas, to allowing plants in other states to meet clean
clean air requirements. That process would not do anything to help the citizens of
Arkansas avoid the poisonous gases and haze that these power plants produce. The
citizens of AR should not have to continue to breathe these gasses nor put up with
the reduced vision caused by the haze that goes along with it. The current approach
would allow Entergy & SWEPCO to continue to pollute our atmosphere.

James M. Woolly, PhD 501-224-5341
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